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March 25, 2011
The Honorable Mark Begich

United States Senate

144 Russell Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-3004

Dear Senator Begich:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Service Members’ Permanent Change of Station Relief Act” (S. 472) that would allow service members to transport two vehicles when making a permanent change of station (PCS) move to or from a non-foreign area outside the continental United States if the member has at least one driving age dependent who would use the motor vehicle. 

A growing trend in marriages is the two income family and current policy discourages military families in need of two vehicles from serving overseas. Many married couples need two vehicles to allow spouses to take a second job to supplement military pay or to care for the family. 


The Association has listed this legislation on its Internet Action Center to encourage FRA members to contact their Representative and Senators to ask for their support, and FRA stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
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